
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
   

Continent Festival and Special Projects Display 
Night  
Please join us for the Continent Festival and Special Projects Display 
Night on Wednesday, March 19, from 6:30 to 8:00PM. 
 
Dress Down Day 
Students are permitted to wear non-uniform clothes to school on 
Friday, March 21, to celebrate the last day of school before spring 
break. Please remember that Edison School modesty rules apply. 
 
House Reward Reminder 
Students on the Black Hawks team are permitted to wear their non-
uniform clothes on Thursday, March 20, and will take part in a free-
time period as a reward for their hard work this term. 
 
Grade 3 Aggie Days 
On Thursday, April 10, students in Grade 3 will be going on a field 
trip to Aggie Days at the Calgary Stampede grounds. This is a great 
opportunity to learn more about Alberta's agriculture and ranching 
heritage. We will be leaving school promptly at 8:40AM and returning 
by 3PM. During the visit, the children will gain a deeper 
understanding of agriculture and its importance through various 
hands-on activities and presentations. They will also enjoy a rodeo 
performance during the lunch hour. Regular uniform, comfortable 
shoes, and a light jacket are required. All students should bring a bag 
lunch, snack, and drink. Please contact your child's homeroom teacher 
if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Grade 4 Aggie Days 
The Grade 4 students will be visiting Aggie Days on Friday, April 11. 
Aggie Days takes place on the grounds of the Calgary Stampede. It is a 
wonderful field trip that ties in nicely with several of our social studies 
and science units. There are hands-on activities, demonstrations, and 
many other fun activities. Please note that we spend some of the time 
in the barn areas, so if your child has allergies to animals, hay, etc., 
please be sure to inform your child's teacher, and ensure that your 
child has their allergy medication at hand. We will be leaving Edison at 
9AM and returning by approximately 2:45PM. Regular uniform, 
comfortable shoes, and a light jacket are required. All students should 
bring a bag lunch, snack, and drink. Please contact your child's 
homeroom teacher if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Archery  
Our students had an exciting time diving into the world of archery! 
They not only learned the safety and basics of archery, such as proper 
stance, aim, and shooting techniques, but it has ignited a new curiosity 
among many of our students who now want to join archery club or 
become involved with it outside of school. We added an element of 
fun in our lessons when students became more familiar with shooting, 
and added balloons to the targets! Many developed a sense of 
accomplishment when they hit the targets with skill and confidence. It 
was a rewarding and memorable experience for everyone! 
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Lost and Found Items 
Please note that during parent teacher interviews, we will have tables 
set out in the main gym with all lost and found items. We encourage 
you to make your way there to check through the items, as they will be 
donated over spring break. Remember to clearly label all items with 
your child’s name, as this is the most effective way to ensure that lost 
items are returned. 
 
Grade 5 Mosaics 
The Grade 5 students created mosaic pictures using small shapes of 
brightly coloured paper. 

 

 
 


